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From: Henry Cordova
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Please Oppose Ordinance #230092
Date: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 9:04:01 AM


Dear City Council City Council,


I am asking you to oppose Ordinance 230092. The Truman Road protected bike lanes deserve
to be preserved and completed. We can have civil discussions, and find a compromise that will
make everyone happy. Destroying city infrastructure is a waste of taxpayer money. Changing
how current infrastructure is set up is a better use of taxpayer money.


Regards, 
Henry Cordova 
3538 Kenwood Ave
Kansas City, MO 64109
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